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Measure 114 is a direct violation of the second ammendment of the United States 

constitution. Any laws that infringe on firearms in anyway is a violation. If oregon 

continues down this path it opens the door for huge lawsuits against the state. Not to 

mention if anyone is fined or arrested on this unconstitutional law would be released 

of all fines and arrests once it goes to the United States Supreme Court, opening 

Oregon to additional lawsuits that will be won by any citizen. Do not pass this heinous 

law. 


